
710-55 University Avenue,
Toronto, Ontario
M5J 2H7
Epcor.com

July 2, 2020 

Sent By Electronic Mail and RESS Electronic Filing 

Ms. Christine E. Long 
Registrar & Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27-2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Long: 

Re:  EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership (“ENGLP”) Southern Bruce Project 
EB-2018-0263 Decision and Order Condition of Approval No. 4 - Withdrawal request

We wrote the Ontario Energy Board (“Board”) on June 4, 2020 with respect to ENGLP’s obligations 
pursuant to Condition of Approval No. 4, and the 2020 Stage 2 Archeological Assessment for the 
"backbone" of the Facilities1. We would like to withdraw that request. 

We will continue to submit all archeological reports to the Ministry of Tourism, Culture and Sport 
(“MTCS”) and will continue to submit all clearance letters to the Board, consistent with notifications 
pursuant to our Conditions of Approval.

Vince Cooney, P.Eng, MBA 
Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs, Ontario
EPCOR Utilities Inc. 
(647) 730 – 0013

1 The “Facilities” are as defined throughout ENGLP’s application and the July 11, 2019 Decision and Order of the Board in 
the EB-2018-0263 proceeding. The “backbone” refers to the 6-inch and 8-inch portions of the mainline distribution system. 

cc. Andrés Zumbado, Project Manager, EPCOR
Ryan Litwinow/Bruce Brandell/Susannah Robinson
Britt Tan/Daniela O’Callaghan, Legal Counsel, EPCOR
Richard King, Olser, Hoskin & Harcourt (Applicant’s Counsel)
Nancy Marconi/Zora Crnojacki/Azalyn Manzano, OEB Staff
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